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From: cohen@laflegal.com 
To: e_desmond@hotmail.com 
Date: Mon, 8 Sep 2014 09:28:30 -0400 
Subject: RE: Potential Surveillance 

Eric – 
I have been away on vacation, but my only suggestion in response to the email below is that, if you have concerns about 
aggressive or unsafe behavior by anyone in relation to your family, then you have the right to contact your local police 
agency. 
--Andy  

Andrew A. Cohen, Atty.  
Letizia, Ambrose & Falls, P.C. 
667-669 State Street, 2nd Floor
New Haven, CT 06511
Tel: (203) 787-7000
Fax: (203) 787-7001
Email: cohen@laflegal.com

From: E. Desmond [mailto:e_desmond@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2014 4:14 PM 
To: Andy Cohen 
Subject: Potential Surveillance 

Andy: 

I need to ask you to confirm whether your clients engaged in surveillance activities of Sandhya Desmond or 
her family during the weekend of July 26, 2014, the weekend of August 2, 2014 and/or the weekend of August 
23, 2014 and, if so, to identify any person/company performing surveillance activities. There was questionable 
behavior that I believe was overly aggressive and raises safety concerns, especially as my children (and my 
elderly in-laws on one occasion) were with her while I was driving. 

Very truly yours, 

Eric 


